
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21 April 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Re: Year 7 Progress Evening 
 
The Year 7 progress evenings were originally calendared in this half term on 
Wednesday 5 May for the X half students and Thursday 13 May for Y half students.  
Due to the national lockdowns that caused school closures in this academic year, we 
have decided to postpone these evenings until after May half term to give Year 7 
teachers more time to continue to develop their relationships with students in Year 7 
and monitor their progress in school.  
 
These progress evenings will now be held on Wednesday 9 June for the X half and 
Thursday 17 June for the Y half. We will write to you with further details nearer the 
time and this will include information about how to book appointments with your child’s 
class teachers. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of 
House or Mr Wilson, Head of Year 7. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 

 


